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To: Residents and Families 

Re: Visitation Revisions

As you have all probably heard, there has been some loosening up of visiting restrictions 
by DHHS, which is great news, however, strict infection control and social distancing guidelines 
must continue to be followed. With that said, I wanted to outline our short term visitation plans at 
Brookridge.

Beginning October 1st, visits can be scheduled Monday through Friday from 9a-4p and 
will be limited to 45 minutes.  Two visitors will be allowed per resident.  Two outside visits and 
one inside visit will be scheduled each hour and arrangements will be made for outside visits in 
the case of inclement weather.  Visitors should come to the lobby and be screened and to have 
their temperature taken at the security desk.  Please arrive and finish your visit timely as we need 
to allow time for disinfecting/cleaning of areas between visits.

We will also begin conducting some communal activities and dining at Brookridge 
starting October 1st, while continuing to adhere to strict infection control and social distancing 
requirements.

I know that this is not the ideal visitation arrangement, but it is a start and  my hope is that 
if we can be successful at this trial run and continue to keep Covid-19 out of the community, we 
can open up to more liberal visitation sooner than later.

Thank you and I look forward to you all coming back to visit at Brookridge.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Ally Switzer
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